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Jaguar Land Rover North America, LLC  555 MacArthur Boulevard  Mahwah, NJ 07430 

 

Please be advised that Service and Technical Bulletins for Safety Recalls J069 and P081, Takata Passenger 
Airbag, affecting 2009-2011 model year Jaguar XF (X250) and 2007-2011 model year Land Rover Range Rover 
(L322) vehicles, have been published to the Jaguar Business Network (JBN), InfoTrail, and TOPIx websites. 
Mailing of owner letters will commence 20 March 2017, beginning with owners of 2009MY XF vehicles in Zone A 
and 2007-2009MY Range Rover vehicles in Zone A. 

As a result, Service Actions J074 and P087, Takata Passenger Airbag (‘like-for-like’), are now closed and will no 
longer appear in DDW. Bulletins have been removed from the JBN, InfoTrail, and TOPIx websites. 

For vehicles which are confirmed as flagged open in DDW for either J069 or P081,  any retailers who have an 
open scheduled appointments to conduct either of the now closed J074 or P087 'like for like' repairs,  should now 
instead complete the Takata recall remedy as now published in J069 or P081 Technical Bulletins.  

 


